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What a year! I can remember writing last year’s final newsletter and just had no idea as to 
what we still had to come. 

 
I would like to thank the whole Shamblehurst Community for pulling together throughout the 

past year. It has been a testing and fairly reactive year, but we have made it. 
The children have, as always, been amazing throughout and it was just great to have 

everyone back in March. 
 

Despite the pandemic, awe and wonder continues to radiate through our school and there 
have been some exceptional outcomes to our enquiries. I hope that we are able to welcome 

parents back in to school very soon so we can share these with you. 
 

We are having to say goodbye to some Shamblehurst heroes this week. Miss Russell and Miss 
Morris are both going to further their careers at local schools. Mrs Salkeld and Miss Meir are 
also leaving to start new adventures and we wish them all the very best. Mrs De Lara, one of 
our long standing dinner ladies is also leaving at the end of term. Mrs Riley is leaving on the 

10th September, so at least it is not quite goodbye until then. 
 

We would like to welcome, Miss Patten, class teacher of Giraffes and Miss Ashcroft, class 
teacher of Flamingos to our team. We also welcome Miss Bartlett, Mrs Brown, Ms McFarlane 
and Mrs Lovell to our LSA team for September. Lastly, welcome to not one, but two, parent 
governors. It will be lovely to work with  Vicky Baker and Kelly Reid Smith, who were both 
successful in the ballot, after a second vacancy came up for a parent governor. We look 

forward to welcoming you to the team! 
 

Children will be bringing books home this week. If you child does not bring theirs home, we 
are just keeping them in case we have an OFSTED early next term. They should be returned 

within a term and we will endevour to get all Year 6 children their books. 
 

To our Year 6 children, we wish you all the best - you have been amazing and we will miss you 
all. As Steve Jobs once said, go and 'put a dent in your universe!' To our Year 6 parents we 

wish you well and thank you for your support. 
 

I wish you all the very best for the summer and hope you manage to spend some really 
quality time with your families. We look forward to seeing you all on the 6th September. 

 

Very best wishes, 

 
 
 

 
Very best wishes,  

 

Mrs Jones      
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Lemur Class: Marnie Gallantry for flexing her perseverance muscle.   

Zebra Class: Maddison Reynolds for flexing her capitalising muscle.  

Panther Class: Lucy Evans for flexing her empathy muscle.  

Polar Bear Class: Georgia Reed for flexing her reasoning muscle.  

Bushbaby Class: Rosie Rogers and Harry Hixon for flexing their perseverance muscles  

Otter Class: Georgia Petterson for flexing her independence muscle.  

Orangutan Class: Rose Bartlett for flexing all of her learning muscles.  
 

Learner of the Week - Friday 2nd July 2021   

Week Ending - Friday 16th July 2021  

Key Stage 1: Turtle Class - 97.9%  
Key Stage 2: Panda Class - 99.1%  

 

Week Ending – Friday 9th July 2021  

Key Stage 1: Bee Class - 98.6%  
Key Stage 2: Otter Class - 100%  

 

Well done to Zara Acteson for achieving her 
gold reading badge!  

 

Week Ending – Friday 2nd July 2021  

Key Stage 1: Lemur Class - 99%  
Key Stage 2: Polar Bear Class and Polar Bear Class - 99.3%  

 

Dolphin Class: Alfie Boare for flexing his independence muscle.  

Panther Class: Isabella Hinton and Harry Burke for flexing their absorption muscle.  

Orangutan Class: Whole Class for flexing all of their learning muscles.  
 

Learner of the Week - Friday 9th July 2021   

Well done to George Gaiger for flexing 
his imagination muscle.  

 

Learner of the Week - Friday 16th July 2021   
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White Rose Maths is proud to team up with leading supermarket, Morrisons, to give primary 
pupils a series of exciting and FREE workbooks to use at home. These colourful and engaging 
workbooks are perfect for revisiting and practising work that children have covered earlier in 

the year, or to prepare them for the new school year ahead. 
 

Parents and carers can collect the books from 2nd August onwards at any of Morrisons’ 
network of stores nationwide. All you need to do is to call in at the ‘Children’s Little Library’ 

in your local Morrisons store during your regular shop, and collect your free copies! 

Families are welcome to take one free copy per pupil from Y1 to Y6. 

The books contain questions on two crucially important topics - (i) place value, and (ii) 
addition and subtraction. These topics form the first two blocks in the White Rose Maths 

schemes of learning. 
To make sure that the free booklets are shared as fairly as possible, each child can have just 

one workbook each. So a family with three children can have three booklets in total. 
Morrisons launched the Little Libraries in May, so your local store should have one. Look out 

for the green signage shown in the picture! 

 

Thank you to everyone who had 
given a kind money donation on 

our two non-uniform days - 
£625.02 in total was raised! This 

is a fantastic amount towards 
school books and projects.   

Classes for September 2021 

Year R        Year 4 
Dragonfly Class - Mrs Chandler    Seahorse Class - Miss Borthwick 
Bee Class - Mrs Tollefsen     Koala Class - Miss Cook   

Year 1        Polar Bear Class - Miss Cassar 
Lemur Class - Mrs Hillman     Year 5 
Toucan Class - Mrs Wright     Panther Class - Mrs Trinidad 

Year 2        Wolf Class - Mr Hill 
Giraffe Class - Miss Patten     Year 6  
Flamingo Class - Miss Ashcroft      Otter Class - Miss Edwards  

Year 3       Orangutan Class - Miss Stapleton 
Racoon Class - Miss Brine     Bushbaby Class - Miss Haikney  

Elephant Class - Miss Bryan  

Orag   



 

 

  

Congratulations to Evie Askham 
(Year 4) who has been selected 
to play for Southampton RTC, 

girl’s football academy. Everyone 
at Shamblehurst is really proud 

of you Evie! Well done! 

  Mrs Kelly  

Lucy from Year 4 found a Hawk Moth after 
school last week, on one of our school trees - 

a great find Lucy!  
 

A massive well done to Ruby, who has 
for the 3rd time now donated 10 inches 

of her hair to The Princess Trust. Also 
her bravery has raised £45 so far for the 

charity.  
We are very proud of you!  



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Attached is our July E-Safety Newsletter.  

Please ensure that your child stays safe 
online over the summer holidays.    

Year 1 are looking for the following donations and we would be very grateful if 
you have any of the following:  

- Animals and sea creatures 
- Dinosaurs 

- Vehicles and cars 
- Metal pots and pans/ utensils, ladles, whisk, colanders 

- Metal tape measures 
- Child hard hats 

- Artificial grass 2m squared 
 

The price of school dinners is £2.50 per meal for children in Year 3 - Year 
6. Children in Year R - Year 2 receive Universal Free School Meals.  

We would like to remind you that school dinners must be paid for on the 
day of ordering, or in advance. Payments can be made either online, or 
via the office by cash or cheque (payable to HCC). There should be no 

outstanding balance on your child’s account. If an outstanding balance 
keeps occurring, these can be referred on to Hampshire County Council.  

If you think that you may be entitled to Free School Meals, you can 
check whether you are eligible here: 

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/hants  

 

Please ensure children’s clothing is clearly named in September.  

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/hants


 

  

Beautiful artwork created by Holly Bishop in 
Year 6 



 

 


